Quarterly Status Report for Autumn 2003

Cherry Wakayama

I am working on developing a reference 4-channel RF transceiver board for “5.8GHz Ultra High-Speed MIMO System” with Dr. Pavel Nikitin.  

During the quarter, we have completed

1. identifying system architecture of the frontend RF transceiver board

2. creating the bill of materials for the RF reference board

3. basic envelope simulation for 5.8GHz QPSK system using Agilent ADS

